No. 92-134 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Tel. 301/504-2240 (Monday, September 21, 1992)

NRC'S 20TH WATER REACTOR SAFETY INFORMATION
MEETING SCHEDULED OCTOBER 21-23

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission's 20th Water Reactor
Safety Information meeting has been scheduled for October 21-23
at the Pooks Hill Marriott Hotel in Bethesda, MD.

Representatives from government, industry, universities,
public interest research groups and foreign countries have been
invited to attend the meeting at 5151 Pooks Hill Road.

Technical papers on the results of industry-sponsored safety
research as well as safety research being conducted in foreign
countries will be presented as follows:

October 21--severe accident research; primary system
integrity; advanced reactor research; and thermal hydraulics.

October 22--severe accident research; advanced light-water
reactors; human factors research; advanced instrumentation and
control hardware; and advanced control system technology.

October 23--aging research developments; advanced light-
water reactors; earth sciences; probabilistic risk assessment;
structural engineering; and Electric Power Research Institute's
nuclear safety research and development.

Additional information regarding the meeting may be obtained
by contacting Allen J. Weiss, 516/282-4473, or Al Burda, NRC's
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research, 301/492-3714.
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